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A Down-to-Earth Approach James Henslin shares the excitement of sociology in
Essentials of Sociology: A Down-to-Earth Approach, 11/e. With his acclaimed "down-toearth" approach and personal writing style, the author highlights the sociology of
everyday life and its relevance to students' lives. With wit, personal reflection,
and illuminating examples, Henslin stimulates students' sociological imagination so
they can better perceive how the pieces of society fit together. In addition to this
trademark down-to-earth approach, other distinctive features include: comparative
perspectives, the globalization of capitalism, and visual presentations of
sociology. MySocLab is an integral part of the Henslin learning program. Engaging
activities and assessments provide a teaching a learning system that helps students
see the world through a sociological lens. With MySocLab, students can develop
critical thinking skills through writing, explore real-world data through the new
Social Explorer, and watch the latest entries in the Core Concept Video Series.
Revel from Pearson is a new learning experience designed for the way today's
students read, think, and learn. Revel redesigns familiar and respected course
content and enriches it for today's students with new dynamic, rich-media
interactives and assessments. The result is improved student engagement and improved
learning. Revel for Henslin will be available for Fall 2014 classes. This program
will provide a better teaching and learning experience-for you and your students.
It: Personalizes Learning with MySocLab: MySocLab is an online homework, tutorial,
and assessment program. It helps students prepare for class and instructor gauge
individual and class performance. Explores a A Down-to-Earth Approach: This title
highlights the sociology of everyday life and its relevance to students' lives.
Improves Critical Thinking: Features throughout help build critical thinking skills.
Understands Social Change: An important theme of the text, social change over time,
examines what society was previously like, how it has changed, and what the
implications are for the present and future. ALERT: Before you purchase, check with
your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure that you select the correct
ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title,
including customized versions for individual schools, and registrations are not
transferable. In addition, you may need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to
register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be included when purchasing or renting
from companies other than Pearson; check with the seller before completing your
purchase. Used or rental books If you rent or purchase a used book with an access
code, the access code may have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase
a new access code. Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers other
than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a previously
redeemed code. Check with the seller prior to purchase.Covering the latest breaking
news in Google AdWords, the fifth edition introduces revised, expanded and new
chapters covering Enhanced Campaigns, Google AdWord’s Express, Google’s Product
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Listing Ads, and the introduction to Google’s Universal Analytics. Nuances in Big
Data advertising are also revealed and expanded sections and necessary updates have
been added throughout. Updates specific to this edition include: Powerful bidding
strategies using remarketing lists for search ads New ad extension features
Automation capabilities using AdWords scripts Bonus Online Content that includes
links to dozens of resources and tutorials covering: registering a domain name,
setting up a website, selecting an email service, choosing a shopping cart service,
finding products to sell, and starting up an Google AdWords account Readers are
given the latest information paired with current screenshots, fresh examples, and
new techniques. Coached by AdWords experts Perry Marshall, Mike Rhodes, and Bryan
Todd advertisers learn how to build an aggressive, streamlined AdWords campaign
proven to increase their search engine visibility, consistently capture clicks,
double their website traffic, and increase their sales. Whether a current advertiser
or new to AdWords, this guide is a necessary handbook.Unlock the value in online
marketing A well-executed digital marketing plan is a proven component of success in
business, and Digital Marketing All-In-One For Dummies covers everything you need to
build and implement a winning plan. Whether you’re a novice in the online space or
an expert marketer looking to improve your digital ROI, this book has easy-to-absorb
tips and insights that will turn online prospects into loyal customers. This book
compresses the essential information on 8 topics, so you have all the information
you need and none of what you don’t. You’ll learn social media marketing, marketing
to millennials, account-based marketing, influencer marketing, content marketing
strategies, and more! Use targeted, measurable marketing strategies to promote
brands and products Increase brand awareness, customer acquisitions, and audience
engagement Measure what your online traffic is worth and improve ROI on digital
marketing Develop a solid digital marketing plan and put it to work for your brand
From SEO and SEM to brand awareness and why you need it, Digital Marketing All-InOne For Dummies will help you level up your digital marketing game and avoid the
common mistakes that might be holding your business back.**Winner of the TAA 2017
Textbook Excellence Award** “Social Media Marketing deserves special kudos for its
courage in tackling the new frontier of social media marketing. This textbook
challenges its readers to grapple with the daunting task of understanding rapidly
evolving social media and its users."—TAA Judges Panel Social Media Marketing was
the first textbook to cover this vital subject. It shows how social media fits into
and complements the marketer’s toolbox. The book melds essential theory with
practical application as it covers core skills such as strategic planning for social
media applications, incorporating these platforms into the brand’s marketing
communications executions, and harnessing social media data to yield customer
insights. The authors outline the "Four Zones" of social media that marketers can
use to achieve their strategic objectives. These include: 1. Community (e.g.
Instagram) 2. Publishing (e.g. Tumblr) 3. Entertainment (e.g. Candy Crush Saga) 4.
Commerce (e.g. Groupon) This Second Edition contains new examples, industry
developments and academic research to help students remain current in their
marketing studies, as well as a new and improved user-friendly layout to make the
text easy to navigate. The textbook also provides a free companion website that
offers valuable additional resources for both instructors and students. Visit:
study.sagepub.com/smm. Readers of the book are also invited to join the authors and
others online by using the hashtag: #smmRevised edition of the authors' Principles
of marketing.The goal of Principles of Marketing, Fifth Edition, is to introduce
people to the fascinating world of modern marketing in an innovative, practical and
enjoyable way. Like any good marketer, we're out to create more value for you, our
customer. We have perused every page, table, figure, fact and example in an effort
to make this the best text from which to learn about and teach marketing.This book
offers the most current applied, resourceful and exciting text for the introductory
marketing course.Effectively select, align and manage digital channels and
operations using this second edition of the bestselling guide, Digital Marketing
Strategy. This accessible, step-by-step framework enables the planning, integration
and measurement of each digital platform and technique, all tailored to achieve
overarching business objectives. Ranging from social media, SEO, content marketing
and user experience, to customer loyalty, automation and personalization, this
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edition features cutting edge updates on marketing automation, messaging and email,
online and offline integration, the power of technologies such as AI, plus new data
protection and privacy strategies. Accompanied by downloadable templates and
resources, Digital Marketing Strategy is an ideal road map for any marketer to
streamline a digital marketing strategy for measurable, optimized results. Online
resources include lecture slides, activity sheets, practical implementation guides
and templates, which will be regularly updated to equip readers as digital marketing
continues to evolve.ARCHETYPES OF WISDOM, 9E uses a historical approach to bring
philosophy to life through lively narratives, engaging illustrations, and a studentfriendly writing style. Using its signature conversational prose, the textbook
guides students through the lives and works of history’s greatest philosophers,
drawing from both canonical primary sources and the latest philosophical critiques.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.A practical guide for
providing exceptional client service Most advertising and marketing people would
claim great client service is an elusive, ephemeral pursuit, not easily
characterized by a precise skill set or inventory of responsibilities; this book and
its author argue otherwise, claiming there are definable, actionable methods to the
role, and provide guidance designed to achieve more effective work. Written by one
of the industry's most knowledgeable client services executives, the book begins
with a definition, then follows a path from an initial new business win to
beginning, building, losing, then regaining trust with clients. It is a powerful
source of counsel for those new to the business, for industry veterans who want to
refresh or validate what they know, and for anyone in the middle of the journey to
get better at what they do.The 12 th edition of this popular text continues to build
on four major marketing themes: building and managing profitable customer
relationships, building and managing strong brands to create brand equity,
harnessing new marketing technologies in the digital age, and marketing in a
socially responsible way around the globe. Thoroughly updated and
streamlined,Principles of Marketingtells the stories that reveal the drama of modern
marketing, reflecting the major trends and forces that are impacting this dynamic
and ever-changing field.Topics include: the marketing environment, managing
information, consumer & business buyer behavior, segmentation, targeting, and
positioning, branding strategies, distribution channels, advertising and sales
promotion, direct marketing, and the global marketplace.An excellent tool for anyone
in marketing and sales, whether self- or corporate- employed.The classic guide to
creating great advertising now covers all media: Digital, Social, and Traditional
Hey Whipple, Squeeze This has helped generations of young creatives make their mark
in the field. From starting out and getting work, to building successful campaigns,
you gain a real-world perspective on what it means to be great in a fast-moving,
sometimes harsh industry. You'll learn how to tell brand stories and create brand
experiences online and in traditional media outlets, and you'll learn more about the
value of authenticity, simplicity, storytelling, and conflict. Advertising is in the
midst of a massive upheaval, and while creativity is still king, it's not nearly
enough. This book is an essential resource for advertising professionals who need upto-date digital skills to reach the modern consumer. Turn great ideas into
successful campaigns Work effectively in all media channels Avoid the kill shots
that will sink any campaign Protect your work Succeed without selling out Today's
consumer has seen it all, and they're less likely than ever to even notice your
masterpiece of art and copy, let alone internalize it. Your job is to craft a piece
that rises out of the noise to make an impact. Hey Whipple, Squeeze This provides
the knowledge to create impressive, compelling work.The 6th edition of Principles of
Marketing makes the road to learning and teaching marketing more effective, easier
and more enjoyable than ever. Today’s marketing is about creating customer value and
building profitable customer relationships. With even more new Australian and
international case studies, engaging real-world examples and up-to-date information,
Principles of Marketing shows students how customer value–creating and capturing
it–drives every effective marketing strategy. The 6th edition is a thorough
revision, reflecting the latest trends in marketing, including new coverage of
social media, mobile and other digital technologies. In addition, it covers the
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rapidly changing nature of customer relationships with both companies and brands,
and the tools marketers use to create deeper consumer involvement.This accessible
overview helps learners master the basic principles and practices of modern
marketing in an enjoyable and practical way. Its coverage balances upon three
essential pillars—(1) theory and concepts; (2) practices and applications; and (3)
effective learning tools. A four-part organization details topics under the headings
of: understanding marketing and the marketing management process, assessing
opportunities in a dynamic marketing environment, developing marketing strategy and
the marketing mix, and extending marketing. For individuals interested in taking an
intriguing, discovery-filled journey to the business of marketing—in sales forces,
retailing, advertising, research, or any otherPrinciples of Marketing, helps
students understand how to create value, build customer relationshipsand master key
marketing challenges. The the8th Edition has been thoroughly revised to reflect the
major trends impacting contemporary marketing. Packed withexamples illustrating how
companies use new digital technologies to maximize customer engagement and shape
brand conversations, experiences, and communities.The seventh edition of the
pioneering guide to generating attention for your idea or business, packed with new
and updated information In the Digital Age, marketing tactics seem to change on a
day-to-day basis. As the ways we communicate continue to evolve, keeping pace with
the latest trends in social media, the newest online videos, the latest mobile apps,
and all the other high-tech influences can seem an almost impossible task. How can
you keep your product or service from getting lost in the digital clutter? The
seventh edition of The New Rules of Marketing and PR provides everything you need to
speak directly to your audience, make a strong personal connection, and generate the
best kind of attention for your business. An international bestseller with more than
400,000 copies sold in twenty-nine languages, this revolutionary guide gives you a
proven, step-by-step plan for leveraging the power of technology to get your message
seen and heard by the right people at the right time. You will learn the latest
approaches for highly effective public relations, marketing, and customer
communications—all at a fraction of the cost of traditional advertising! The latest
edition of The New Rules of Marketing & PR has been completely revised and updated
to present more innovative methods and cutting-edge strategies than ever. The new
content shows you how to harness AI and machine learning to automate routine tasks
so you can focus on marketing and PR strategy. Your life is already AI-assisted.
Your marketing should be too! Still the definitive guide on the future of marketing,
this must-have resource will help you: Incorporate the new rules that will keep you
ahead of the digital marketing curve Make your marketing and public relations realtime by incorporating techniques like newsjacking to generate instant attention when
your audience is eager to hear from you Use web-based communication technologies to
their fullest potential Gain valuable insights through compelling case studies and
real-world examples Take advantage of marketing opportunities on platforms like
Facebook Live and Snapchat The seventh edition of The New Rules of Marketing and PR:
How to Use Content Marketing, Podcasting, Social Media, AI, Live Video, and
Newsjacking to Reach Buyers Directly is the ideal resource for entrepreneurs,
business owners, marketers, PR professionals, and managers in organizations of all
types and sizes.A revised edition of a best-selling work on America's consumer
culture makes observations about the retail practices of other cultures, describes
the latest trends in online retail, and makes recommendations for how major
companies can dramatically improve customer service practices. Original.For
undergraduate principles of marketing courses. This ISBN is for the bound textbook,
which students can rent through their bookstore. An introduction to marketing using
a practical and engaging approach Marketing: An Introduction shows students how
customer value -- creating it and capturing it -- drives effective marketing
strategies. The 14th Edition reflects the major trends and shifting forces that
impact marketing in this digital age of customer value, engagement, and
relationships, leaving students with a richer understanding of basic marketing
concepts, strategies, and practices. Through updated company cases, Marketing at
Work highlights, and revised end-of-chapter exercises, students are able to apply
marketing concepts to real-world company scenarios. This title is also available
digitally as a standalone Pearson eText, or via Pearson MyLab Marketing which
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includes the Pearson eText. These options give students affordable access to
learning materials, so they come to class ready to succeed. Contact your Pearson rep
for more information.Help students learn how to create customer value and engagement
In a fast-changing, increasingly digital and social marketplace, it’s more vital
than ever for marketers to develop meaningful connections with their customers.
Principles of Marketing helps students master today’s key marketing challenge: to
create vibrant, interactive communities of consumers who make products and brands an
integral part of their daily lives. To help students understand how to create value
and build customer relationships, Kotler and Armstrong present fundamental marketing
information within an innovative customer-value framework. Thoroughly revised to
reflect the major trends impacting contemporary marketing, this edition is packed
with stories illustrating how companies use new digital technologies to maximize
customer engagement and shape brand conversations, experiences, and communities.
MyMarketingLab not included. Students, if MyMarketingLab is a recommended/mandatory
component of the course, please ask your instructor for the correct ISBN and course
ID. MyMarketingLab should only be purchased when required by an instructor.
Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more information.
MyMarketingLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment product designed to
personalize learning and improve results. With a wide range of interactive,
engaging, and assignable activities, students are encouraged to actively learn and
retain tough course concepts. Also available with MyMarketingLab This title is also
available with MyMarketingLab—an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program
designed to work with this text to engage students and improve results. Hands-on
activities and exercises enable students to better understand and master course
concepts, and the skills required to be successful marketers today. Please note that
the product you are purchasing does not include MyMarketingLab. MyMarketingLab Join
over 11 million students benefiting from Pearson MyLabs. This title can be supported
by MyMarketingLab, an online homework and tutorial system designed to test and build
your understanding. Would you like to use the power of MyMarketingLab to accelerate
your learning? You need both an access card and a course ID to access
MyMarketingLab. These are the steps you need to take: 1. Make sure that your
lecturer is already using the system Ask your lecturer before purchasing a MyLab
product as you will need a course ID from them before you can gain access to the
system. 2. Check whether an access card has been included with the book at a reduced
cost If it has, it will be on the inside back cover of the book. 3. If you have a
course ID but no access code, you can benefit from MyMarketingLab at a reduced price
by purchasing a pack containing a copy of the book and an access code for
MyMarketingLab (ISBN:9781292092591) 4. If your lecturer is using the MyLab and you
would like to purchase the product Go to www.MyMarketingLab.com to buy access to
this interactive study programme. For educator access, contact your Pearson
representative. To find out who your Pearson representative is, visit
www.pearsoned.co.uk/replocatorFor undergraduates studying Principles of Marketing
courses. Principles of Marketing: An Asian Perspective provides a comprehensive
coverage on topics of Marketing set in an Asian context. Learning is made more
engaging for students and teaching more convenient for instructors.This best-selling
annual guide, with its distinctive style, honest commentary and comprehensive
coverage, is perfect for island veterans and novice hoppers alike. Fully updated to
provide the most complete guide to the Greek Islands including candid boat writeups, timetable and itinerary maps for each ferry, route maps for ferries to the
major islands and ports and detailed town and port maps.Intended for courses in
principles of marketing, this text takes a practical, managerial approach to
marketing. It provides an array of examples and applications to show the major
decisions that marketing managers face in their day-to-day jobs.'Principles of
Marketing' is organized around an innovative customer-value and customerrelationship framework.Today's marketing challenge is to create vibrant, interactive
communities of consumers who make products and brands a part of their daily lives.
To help students understand how to create value and gain loyal customers, Principles
of Marketing presents fundamental marketing information in a comprehensive format,
organized around an innovative customer-value framework. New coverage in every
chapter of this edition shows how companies and consumers are dealing with marketing
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and today's uncertain economy. Starting with a major new section in Chapter 1 and
continuing with new sections, discussions, and examples integrated throughout the
text, this edition shows how marketers must focus on creating customer value and
sharpen their value propositions to serve the needs of today's more frugal
consumers.Principles of Marketing Seventh European Edition Philip Kotler, Gary
Armstrong, Lloyd C. Harris and Nigel Piercy The goal of every marketer is to create
more value for customers. The authors of this new European Edition have aimed to
create more value for the reader by building on a classic marketing text with its
well-established customer-value framework and complimenting it with an emphasis
throughout the book on sustainable marketing, measuring and managing return on
marketing, marketing technologies and marketing around the world. To help bring
marketing to life this book is filled with interesting examples and stories about
real companies, such as Amazon, Google, Uber, ASOS and Lego and their marketing
practices. This is the place to go for the freshest and most authoritative insights
into the increasingly fascinating world of marketing. Philip Kotler is S. C. Johnson
& Son Distinguished Professor of International Marketing at the Kellogg Graduate
School of Management, Northwestern University. Gary Armstrong is Crist W. Blackwell
Distinguished Professor Emeritus of Undergraduate Education in the Kenan-Flagler
Business School at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. Lloyd C. Harris
is Head of Department and Professor of Marketing at Birmingham Business School,
University of Birmingham. His research has been widely disseminated via a range of
marketing, strategy, retailing and general management journals. Nigel Piercy, was
formerly Professor of Marketing & Strategy, and Associate Dean, at Warwick Business
School. He is now a consultant and management writer. Recent publications include
Marketing Strategy and Competitive Positioning, 6th ed. (with Graham Hooley,
Brigitte Nicoulaud and John Rudd) published by Pearson in 2016.Principles of
Marketing is the highly successful European adaptation of Kotler and Armstrong, one
of the world's leading and most authoritative marketing textbooks. The text takes a
practical and managerial approach to marketing. It is rich in topical examples and
applications that show the major decisions that marketing managers face in their
efforts to balance an organisation’s objectives and resources against needs and
opportunities in the global marketplace. Please note that the product you are
purchasing does not include MyMarketingLab. MyMarketingLab Join over 11 million
students benefiting from Pearson MyLabs. This title can be supported by
MyMarketingLab, an online homework and tutorial system designed to test and build
your understanding. Would you like to use the power of MyMarketingLab to accelerate
your learning? You need both an access card and a course ID to access
MyMarketingLab. These are the steps you need to take: 1. Make sure that your
lecturer is already using the system Ask your lecturer before purchasing a MyLab
product as you will need a course ID from them before you can gain access to the
system. 2. Check whether an access card has been included with the book at a reduced
cost If it has, it will be on the inside back cover of the book. 3. If you have a
course ID but no access code, you can benefit from MyMarketingLab at a reduced price
by purchasing a pack containing a copy of the book and an access code for
MyMarketingLab (ISBN:9780273743194) 4. If your lecturer is using the MyLab and you
would like to purchase the product Go to
www.pearsonmylabandmastering.com/global/mymarketinglab to buy access to this
interactive study programme. For educator access, contact your Pearson
representative. To find out who your Pearson representative is, visit
www.pearsoned.co.uk/replocator"In a fast-changing, increasingly digital and social
marketplace, it's more vital than ever for marketers to develop meaningful
connections with their customers. Principles of Marketing helps students master
today's key marketing challenge: to create vibrant, interactive communities of
consumers who make products and brands an integral part of their daily lives. To
help students understand how to create value and build customer relationships,
Kotler and Armstrong present fundamental marketing information within an innovative
customer-value framework. Thoroughly revised to reflect the major trends impacting
contemporary marketing, the 17th Edition is packed with stories illustrating how
companies use new digital technologies to maximize customer engagement and shape
brand conversations, experiences, and communities." --This easy to use resource
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opens windows to the world of marketing through cases that are vibrant and engaged,
links that allow you to explore topics in more detail and content to encourage
relating theory to practice. Recognizing the importance of ongoing technological and
social developments and the increasing connectedness of consumers that has profound
implications for the way marketing operates and students learn, the 5th edition
demystifies key technologies and terminology, demonstrating where and how emerging
digital marketing techniques and tools fit in to contemporary marketing planning and
practice. The new edition has been fully updated to include: New case studies and
examples, offering truly global perspectives. Even more content on digital marketing
integrated throughout, including key issues such as social media, mobile marketing,
co-creation and cutting-edge theory. A new and fully streamlined companion website,
featuring a range of resources for students and lecturers. Focus boxes throughout
the text such as Global, Research, B2B and Ethical - all with a greater emphasis on
digital communication - reinforce key marketing trends and relate theory to
practice. Each chapter also ends with a case study revolving around topics, issues
and companies that students can relate to. The new edition comes packed with
features that can be used in class or for self-directed study.
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